
1000 Englewood Parkway
Englewood, CO 80110

 

Your Water Meter
is Being Upgraded!

See inside for scheduling and installation information



Water Meter Upgrades
 How to schedule and what to expect

Hello Englewood Utility Customer,  

The City of Englewood is upgrading its water 
metering system to serve you better, starting June 
18, 2024. We're installing Advanced Metering 
Infrastructure technology for more accurate billing 
and monitoring throughout the city. Advanced 
Metering Infrastructure allows remote data 
collection to detect leaks and improve service.   

You are receiving this letter as your water meter is 
located inside of your property. We kindly ask you 
to visit englewood.fieldmanagementsystems.com 
or scan the QR code to the right to schedule the 
new meter install.   

D&B Construction is the contractor for this project, 
and they will need access to the water meter inside 
of your residence.

Their team will be clearly identifiable with uniforms 
and city badges. D&B Construction has very strict 
safety protocols. The process takes roughly 30 
minutes once the meter is located. You will experience 
a short, temporary water interruption during the 
changeout. Installation technicians will be wearing 
the badge to the right to show their association with 
the City of Englewood.  

After installation, you might notice a slight increase in water usage readings due to improved accuracy. 
If you have scheduling questions or problems post installation, please contact D&B Construction at 
(303) 900-8602.  

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation as we improve the water metering infrastructure in 
Englewood. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact the 
Englewood Utilities Billing Department at (303) 762-2635 or via email at ami@englewoodco.gov. 

For further information, resources related to this project are also available on the City of Englewood’s 
website at englewoodco.gov/watermeter. 


